
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   
  

 

Term 3 Week 3                                                                 6 t h  August  2020 
 
 
 

Caddies Creek Public School 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

As we near the end of our second week of new drop off/pick up arrangements I would 
again like to thank the vast majority of our wonderful parents who have supported the 
school with this. Most people have got into a regular pattern now waiting across the road 
at Alwyn Lindfield Reserve, easily distancing themselves from others. Our very mature 
Kindergarten students are leaving the school like a well-oiled machine, and I thank our 
Kindergarten teachers for their assistance. Again, please remember to distance yourself 
and stay clear of the fence – kerbside is the good side. I know it can be a bit trickier for 
some, but virtually all payments or inquiries can be done either by phone, though school 
email or online.  
 

Yesterday a one page report was distributed to families. The Department recommended 
schools not use the usual A-E reporting method, but for Semester Two it will revert to 
the usual report. Teachers have written a comment on your child’s learning, work habits 
and any other relevant matters. As I mentioned last week, because this is obviously not 
as extensive as a regular report, you may wish to contact the classroom teacher (phone 
preferably) to gain a greater insight on your child’s progress. 
 

As I have mentioned in the last few Chronicles, this is an Education Week like no other. 
Of course we still celebrate the inclusiveness, the excellence and the care that happens 
each and every day in Public Education, but it is always better to share the joy when we 
have visitors to our school. Sadly not the case this year. I am still delighted to hear from 
some staff members that their links with parents have actually been enhanced by the 
situation we’re in, which is wonderful. 
 

I promised you pictures last week, so here they are! If you recall last week I mentioned 
we are modifying our uniform as the “old” material was getting harder to source. This is 
the delightful Amber modelling the latest in fashion from the Caddies Creek Collection. 
It has a cute little CCPS on the back of the collar too. A breathable, non-iron (woo-hoo!) 
shirt that will be a great inclusion. 
 

         
 

Please don’t rush to order though, because as we have said we need to sell the rest of our 
current stock before these become available. 
 

David Beggs 

News from the Principal 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

13/08 – Beanies for 
Brain Cancer Day 
14/08 – Matt Cosgrove 
Author Visit for 
Kindergarten & Year 1 

School 
Details 

Currawong Street, 
Glenwood 2768  
 

Ph:   8814 5916  
Fax: 8814 5918 
 

School Hours  9 – 3 
 

Jigsaw OOSH 
Ph:   9762 5757 
 

Website 
www.caddiescrk-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
 

School Email 
caddiescrk-p.school@ 
det.nsw.edu.au 
 

School App 
Skoolbag 
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.caddiescrk-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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Beanies For Brain Cancer 
This year our Beanie day for Brain Cancer will take place on Thursday 13th of August. It’s 
easy to take part, all you have to do is wear a beanie and bring in a gold coin donation.  
Brain cancer is the leading cause of cancer death in children, and adults aged under 40 in 
Australia, yet alarmingly very little is known about brain cancer, its causes or how it is treated! 
Approximately 1200 Australians die of Brain Cancer each year. 
To date the Foundation has raised over $17 million and funded; a Brain Cancer Biobank, Travel 
Grants, multiple research projects around Australia including three Fellowships and multiple 
Brain Cancer Care Coordinators. Amazing!  And all thanks to our supporters and our tireless 
volunteers. 
 

This is a very special charity for me personally as in August 2016 my little family lost my 
Husband and my Daughter’s father David aged 41, to an undiagnosed Brain Tumour. It was very 
sudden and he had been symptom free. Our family as we knew it was changed forever. David 
had a love of football and was a lifelong fan of the Parramatta Eels so this Charity is a perfect 
one to support. 
 

This is our fourth Beanie Day, I am so proud of all the donations that Caddies Creek have 
already raised. Let’s see if we can beat last year’s final donation of $1481.  
Go Team Caddies! 
 

Mrs Alison Fisher 
Charities Co-ordinator  

 
 
 

 Library News 
Book Week Author / Illustrator Visits – Just a reminder of the dates of our upcoming 
author and illustrators visits:   
• Friday 14Th August - Matt Cosgrove visiting our Kindergarten & Year 1 classes 
• Tuesday 25th August –Aura Parker is visiting our Year 2 & Year 3 classes 
• Thursday 27th August- Mick Elliott is visiting our Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 classes   

As the P & C is very kindly funding our 3 upcoming author / illustrator visits, (rather than 
parents being required to meet these costs), no permission notes need to be issued.  
Any students who have their own personal copies of Matt, Aura or Mick’s books, are most 
welcome to bring the books to the Library, in the coming weeks. Mrs Scheffers will have these 
books autographed by the relevant author. Please have the student’s name and class written inside 
the book(s) or on a sticky note or on piece of paper. The signed books will be returned to the 
students the following day after the visit.  
 
Closing date for Reading Challenges – Just a reminder that the closing date for our school’s 
various Reading Challenges is fast approaching: Friday 14th August. Students need to give their 
completed reading forms to a member of the Library Staff. Currently we have several students 
who have not completed and / or validated their Premier Reading Challenge forms online. Please 
make sure this is completed by the closing date.  
 

Mrs Jenny Scheffers and Miss Michelle Lark -Teacher Librarians 
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Assembly 
Times 

 
Friday assemblies 
are postponed 
until further 
notice. 

 

This Week’s 
Quote 

“A child 
educated only 
at school is an 
uneducated 
child.” 
 
 

 

Caddies Creek Public School Chronicle 
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Merit Awards – Each week two children in each class receive a Merit Award to acknowledge the excellent work they 
are doing in the classroom (31st July): 
 

KD Lucas. K, Mavleen. T KF  KA Christian S, Vaani J 
KJ Joshua B, Ebony M KN Tristan N, Charlotte K KH  
1S Nyla S, Prajith M 1C Mustafa B, Kendra B 1M Siddith I, Param S 
1O Jasjit P, Kingshuk P 1R Lochlyn L, Avreen D 1F Kiara F. Banit S 
2B Ian P, Angus S 2S  2W  
2L Guru J, Ambar K 2O Agamdeep B, Samit I. 2D Joshua V, Manreet K 
3C Sunny K, Jaylem B 3F Melody R, Lucas S. 3H Tegh D, Caren P 
3M Jaydeep N, Kudrat R 3P  4W Sparsh D, Adhit S 
4B  4D Joel G, Dylan B 4M Charlize C, Dulmitha D 
4R Bella G, Christian L 4V  5C Saloni J, Aayush P 
5D Emma L, Navroop S 5R Jack B, Anjaneya, G 5S Mya P, Dru K 
5W  6C Henry P, Nicholas, H 6J Shikha S, Rohit G 
6N Michael P, Japji P 6R Ryan J, Sahil K 6M Harkeerat B, Harjas S 
K/6B Rutva G K/6M Delysia K K/6S  

 

Excellence Awards – Congratulations to the following students who received their Excellence Award (31st July): 
  

Mavleen T 
Divija K 
Nimrat K 
Roselyn K 
Kaanav T 
Elin L 
Adrien B 
Varnika S 
Saanvi S 
Ansh M 
Harjap K 
Orlando R 
Arjun S 
Joshua B 

Prisha D 
Katerina A 
Sophia F 
Alex L 
Jibran L 
Jasleen B 
Krish V 
Erin B 
Teresa S 
Suzannah D 
Sifet S 
Theo S 
Zafir A 
Zayne W 

Neil Z 
Aryan S 
Olivia H 
Abinesh K 
Zayan S 
Elisha M 
Aisha N 
Ekam M 
Rozelyn T 
Vaani J 
Gabi N 
Charlotte H 
Pukhraj M 
Joseph M 

Harmann S 
Ved P 
Hargun S 
Reet V 
Braxton O 
Luna L 
Cristian G 
Vijaypal S 
Harjaap S 
Yusuf O 
Alexander M 
James M 
Angelika S 
Amber M 

 

P&C News  
School Banking: Last week we advised that all students that made at least one bank deposit at school in term 1 would be 
receiving a special reward sometime this week. Unfortunately, there has been a delay in the shipment of these prizes to the 
school which means that the children won't receive their reward until sometime during Week 5 (week commencing 17th 
August). We apologise for the delay but it was something completely out of our control. As soon as we receive them, we 
will work on distributing them as quickly as possible. We thank you for your patience. 
 

 
 

Mufti Day: We are very pleased to advise that the P&C will be running a mufti day for all students in Week 8 
on Wednesday 9th September. This means that all students can come dressed in casual clothes with enclosed footwear. 
Students are not permitted to wear thongs, slides, sandals or any open-toed footwear. The P&C are requesting a gold coin 
donation from students which will be collected by their classroom teacher in the morning. The funds raised will be used to 
purchase updated games and indoor activities across all stages. We are very excited that we can run this fundraiser for the 
kids and we thank you in advance for your support. 
 

 

Caddies Creek Public School Chronicle 
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